
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Easter Egg Draw 
 

The Solent Schools- Friday 4th April 2025  
 
Hello again,  
 
The Easter bunny has arrived early at the Solent Schools this year and we have a surprise 
addition to our fundraising calendar!  
 
Havant rotary club have very generously donated an enormous 2kg chocolate easter egg for 
us at the Solent schools.  
 
If you would like the opportunity to take this EGGstraordinary easter prize home all you need 
to do is make a small donation to the FSS in a named envelope. These names will then be 
entered into a draw and the winner will go home with two thousand grams of chocolate to 
enjoy over the Easter break!  
 
We understand that money is tight in a lot of households at the moment so there is no 
suggested minimum donation and we hope that as many of our pupils take part as possible 
to be in with a chance of winning!  
 
We can't wait to see who bounces off with this EGGstremely delicious looking prize!  
 
Thanks again for your continued support,  
 
Yours Sincerely,   
 
The Friends of the Solent Schools 
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